
Good Afternoon Yvonne, 
  
Following up on our text conversation, unfortunately I'm going to need to resign from the 
Planning and Zoning board effective Monday 11/6/23 as I am moving out of the city 
limits of La Vernia. We will still be here in the community so please let me know if there 
is ever a variance passed or a broadened city footprint that will allow me to serve our 
town again. 
  
Thank you, 
  
Joseph Witherel 
 


